Mission Partner prayer and update 1 September 2025
From OTS

Rahila Julius writes from Pakistan...

Dear Friends,

Greetings from Lahore in the precious name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.

We do hope that you are doing well. We're fine by the grace of God.

I'm writing this email to ask you to keep Pakistan's flood situation in your prayers, as Lahore, Sialkot,
Narowal, Rawalpindi, Karachi, the northern areas of Pakistan and so many other towns and villages

are flooded, and the situation is terrible. Please pray that God will stop the floods and provide help

for all the people affected by this flood.

HELP intends to help those affected; if you would like to contribute towards this, you are most
welcome to.

May the Lord God bless you abundantly and keep you in His loving care.

Every blessing in Christ,
Rahila



